
Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                                                                    18 November 2020
Kia Ora Koutou.

Upcoming Events

A very successful athletic event was held last Friday for the Year 4,5 and 
6 children.  Children impressed us with their behaviour, their 
determination and the way they supported and cheered on their peers.  
There was very strong competition shown during the relays with the staff 
narrowly beating the Year 6 teams.

On the 2nd December, a team of our students will represent the school 
at the Fairfield Cluster Athletic Sports held at Southwell School.  We 
expect our children to make us proud.  They always stand out with their 
sportsmanship, and respectful and responsible attitudes.  We frequently 
have compliments made to us about the behaviour of our children when 
they are out of the school.  They make us very proud!  

Important Dates to Remember:
Tuesday 15 December - School finishes at 12.15pm
Wednesday 3 February 2021 - Term One Starts

Support for our newsletter
Our newsletters are made possible by support from 
advertisers who appear on the back of the newsletters for 
twelve months. This enables the school to receive the 
newsletters free of charge.

If you know of a business who would like to place an 
advertisement on the back of the 2021 newsletters, please 
contact Craig Neeve of Newsletters Unlimited, ph (09) 817 
3867, or email newsletters@xtra.co.nz.

This is a great way to support our local communities 
including Bankwood School.

Orders for the book club close on 
Thursday 26th November.  No late 

orders

Calendar Art Orders:

The last day for Calendar Art 
orders is Thursday 19th 

November.  No late orders will 
be accepted.

Day Date What

Fri 27 Nov Tabloids Y1-3

Wed 9 Dec Celebration Picnic
Reports go home

Disco - Y3-6

Tues 15 Dec Final Assembly - Y6 parents only

Tues 15 Dec School finishes at 12.15pm

Wed 2 Dec Cluster Athletics - Y5 & 6

Thurs 10 Dec Y1 and 2 Disco 2-3pm

Mon 14 Dec Y6 Leavers Party
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